HB 1664 -- EARLY CHILDHOOD EDUCATION PROGRAMS

SPONSOR: Swan

This bill allows children who attend early childhood education
programs that are under contract with districts or charter schools
to be included in the average daily attendance of the district or
charter school.

This bill is effective July 1, 2018.

This bill is similar to HB 457 (2017).



